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Comments I stongly object to this. This kind of development is not what lower stumble needs, we do not need any
more fossil fuels and certainly not from here where there would be disturbance to animals and people
both from on site activities and heavy goods vehicle traffic too and from the site. Very dangerous
gasses can be released from sites such as this and the village is just down wind of the site. Whilst
some of us are decarbonising our lives in any way possible it is saddening to see that companies who
are only interested in profit will risk health and safety in pursuit of wealth.
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